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Subject: Eklutna Hydropower is Critical for South Central AK
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The Eklutna Hydropower provides needed electricity to South Central Alaska. 
 
Do not remove the dam and power plant.
 
The dam and power plant are critical infrastructure.
 
Do not damage the infrastructure.
 
Sincerely
 
Randy Ruedrich
1515 W 13th Ave
Anchorage
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